
ARE YOU INTERESTED IN THE 
FUTURE OF RECREATION AND 
TOURISM ON THE PEACE RIVER? 
We want your ideas! The Peace Valley Conservation, 
Recreation and Tourism Society (PVCRTS) is leading 
the development of a Recreation Access Points Study 
for a segment of the Peace River from the BC border 
to the Town of Peace River. Please share your ideas 
through our online interactive mapping website. 

Online Interactive Mapping Website:  
https://vertisee.mcelhanney.com/peaceriver/

Open houses will also be held in the region later this fall. 

Should you have any questions about this initiative, 
please contact Sandra Fox, CAO with the MD of 
Fairview and PVCRTS secretary, at  
Sandra.Fox@mdfairview.ab.ca. 


